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Angel Fund Information 
 

 
Each year CCL will use the Angel Fund to help cheerleaders who need help with purchasing 
uniforms, shoes, etc.  The following guidelines will be used: 
 

1. The Board of an Association must submit the name(s) of cheerleaders who are eligible 

for this.  It is assumed that each Association will know the needs of their cheerleaders.  
 

2. The Association must waive the participating fee for that cheerleader.  
 

3. Each cheerleader selected will be awarded a maximum of $100.00 to be used for 

uniform, shoes, etc.  Receipts for this amount must be submitted to CCL for their 
records. 

 
4. There is a maximum of two cheerleaders per association per year.  Each qualifying 

cheerleader may only receive this twice. 
 

5. Up to ten Angel Fund “scholarships” may be awarded each year.  The CCL Board will 
determine which cheerleader(s) qualify from the applications received. 
 

 
It is the sincere hope that this will not be abused.  The Executive Board of the Chesterfield 
Cheerleader League reserves the right to discontinue this program if it is determined that abuse 
has taken place. 
 

 
 


